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3 March 2025 
Secondary – St Georges Road Closure 

    

  

   

   

   
   
   
 

 

   
   
Dear parent / carer   
 
EYMS have confirmed that the changes previously advised are now confirmed as taking place from 
Friday 14 March – Thursday 6 April.  Please see details below. 
 
St Georges Road will be closing prior to the junction with Hessle Road.   This will affect our 
students who board the bus along Selby Street and St Georges Road.  
 
Students will board on Selby Street will be able to board the bus on the OPPOSITE side to the stop 
they usually use. 
 
Students who board along St Georges Road will need to walk up to Hessle Road.  Please note the 
pavements will remain open, only being closed to vehicles. 
 
Please see map below of the new route during this closure. 
 
Anlaby Road, St Georges Road, Selby Street (In Reverse), Boulevard. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us or EYMS directly. 
 
Kind regards 

  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
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